
 
VILLAGE OF RIVER HILLS 

 
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

OF PUBLIC TEST 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Public Test of the Express Vote, 
AutoMark Optical Scan tabulation equipment, and the DS200 (a 
HAVA compliant system) to be used at the General Election on 
Tuesday, November 3, 2020 will be conducted at the Village of 
River Hills Village Hall, 7650 N. Pheasant Lane, River Hills, 
Wisconsin at 2:00 P.M. on Tuesday, August 27, 2020. 
 
This Public Test is open to the General Public pursuant to State 
Statute 5.84(1). 
 
Dated at the Village of River Hills this 15th day of August 2020. 
 
 

 
Tammy LaBorde, Village Clerk 

 
 
 
 


